There has been some confusion about the update Chuck and I sent out earlier regarding hiring.  No faculty positions are affected as long as the start date is after July 1---which should be all of the authorized searches now in progress.  I will continue to review dean’s request to interview and hire as I have been doing. 

Regarding the spending freeze, it is absolutely critical that you do not spend now unless it is absolutely necessary.  If you can delay your purchase until the next fiscal year, you should.    I have asked the deans to review all spending requests until the end of the year and only forward the most critical ones to me for my approval.  

As the financial crisis continues, there will be less and less state tax revenue.  This shortfall is causing the reversion of our state budget.   I expect we will receive additional reversions before the end of the year.  That is why you should not spend right now….Remember the university budget is approximately 77% personnel.  So, dollars you save over the next several months will go toward the June payroll.

Thanks,

kc
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